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Department of Mathematics

May 1, 1973

Professor Basil Gillam
Department of Mathematics
Drake University

Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Basil:

Enclosed is a copy of the letter we
discussed sending to departmental chairmen concerning
the local visiting lecturer program for next year.
Please feel free to edit. 1In particular you might
like the forms returned to you or you might like to
change my June 1 date. If there are any problems,
give me a call. If not, I suppose we just hope that
people will reply promptly.

Sincerely,

D

Donald Bailey

DB:cb
enclosure
P.S.: I suppose also that the forms used for last

year (on which lecturers gave their title
and level of talk, etc.) will serve again.




